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May 7, 2021 

To: Market Surveillance Administrator, Market Participants and Other Interested Parties 
(“Stakeholders”) 

Re: Letter of Notice for Additional Feedback from Stakeholder Consultation Session on the 
Development of the Proposed Amended Section 306.7 of the ISO Rules, Mothball Outage 
Reporting (“Section 306.7”) 

The AESO would like to thank all participants for attending the second stakeholder consultation session 
on the development of the proposed amended Section 306.7 held on April 29, 2021 (“Session 2”). 

The AESO appreciates the feedback received at Session 2. If you were unable to attend Session 2 or you 
have additional comments that were not discussed at the session, the AESO would like to invite you to 
provide those comments at this time. As a reminder, the AESO will be posting the meeting minutes from 
Session 2 once they have been drafted and reviewed by the attendees. 

Please use the attached Stakeholder Comment Matrix when submitting comments to the AESO. 
Stakeholders should ensure that comments provided represent all interests within their organization.  

The deadline for Stakeholders to provide comments is May 25, 2021, to rules_comments@aeso.ca. 
Adherence to deadlines is essential to the integrity of the comment process, and as such, the AESO may 
choose not to consider any Stakeholder comments received after the deadline. 

The AESO will publish all Stakeholder comments received, on the AESO website. 

Related Materials  

1. Stakeholder Comment Matrix – Additional Feedback from Session 2 

Sincerely, 

Jodi Marshall  

Legal Manager, ISO Rules and Alberta Reliability Standards 
Legal & Regulatory Affairs 
rules_comments@aeso.ca  
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